January 19, 2022 WY/

Kevin Kimmel, Superintendent
Mid-Ohio Educational Service Center
890 West 4" Street

Mansfield, Ohio 44906

Dear Kevin,

Please accept this as my official notice of resignation effective at the
end of the 2021-2022 school year as school psychologist for the Mid-Ohio
Educational Service Center.

I have enjoyed my service to the students and staff at the various school
districts I have been assigned to over the years. I have had the opportunity to
work with many caring professionals who wanted only the best for their
students.

However, it is time for me to pursue other interests and hobbies.

Thank you to the Board of Governors and to you for giving me the
opportunity to have worked for Mid-Ohio.

Respectfully,

E Llttole.

Steven E. Willeke



